Episcopal Place

1112 26th Street South / Birmingham, Alabama 35205 Phone / TDD (205) 939-0085 / FAX (205) 939-0101



Jill P. Hoogstra, LCSW, ACSW Executive Director

November 16, 1999

Mr. Rick Sendker President Glendale Painting Corporation 3404 Forelock Drive Tarpon Springs, Florida 34689

Dear Mr. Sendker:

I am writing to commend your crew in general and Frank Rutig, Dave Fularz, and Billy Atkins in particular, for their fine work in washing, repairing, sealing, and painting our 100-unit eight-story high-rise for low income elderly and disabled persons.

The skill of your workers was obvious, but residents and staff alike were impressed by the professionalism of the workers and the respect we were accorded by your workers throughout the process. Their attention to detail during production and cleanup is also appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Jill Hoogstra

Executive Director

cc. Ms. Susan Brandino, SPM, Inc. Mr Randy Flesher, Consulting Engineer

